
P L A C E

April Update                                                           
A year ago we were talking about the 
weather holding up the revitalization of 
our Waste Water Treatment Plant.  We 
have not only finished that but we have 
almost completed  the upgrades that will 
allow us to produce a TCEQ approved 
Type 1 water to use for plant operations 
and for filling our new lake. As we move 
forward with this very “green” project, 

we will also begin saving money by using this water for 
irrigation of our parks and esplanades. We were also talking 
about the conversion from a Type 4A to a 4B EDC (Economic 
Development Council).  This has been accomplished, two 
additional members were added (Tracey Spiller & Clyde Little) 
and the first joint Council / EDC workshop was held to discuss 
ideas for the future and pave the way for an action plan.   

A year ago we were also talking about the importance of 
filling in our 2010 Census reports. We did a great job, best 
return percentage of any city in Ft. Bend County. We officially 
have 4660 residents. This is down a bit from the 2000 census 
but up from when we first incorporated. We are a very stable 
community.  The breakdown details of who we are is still 
coming in.  Check our website for a link to the Census Bureau.  

Other update items include the progress on the West Airport 
Project. The engineering is now 60% complete. This is a 
TxDot milestone that triggers various actions.  Councilman 
Rick Staigle has been spearheading this project for the city. 
His knowledge and expertise are a great asset for the city and 
continue to save us thousands of dollars on fees and expenses. 
Thank You Rick.  Expect the engineering for Airport to be 
complete this summer when we will be able to take bids for 
construction.  It will be nice to have Airport and Kirkwood 
redone so we can use our road repair budget on internal streets. 

BEHR Colors Kickoff 
By the time this is printed, the Kickoff will have taken place.  
Hope you attended. Free Paint giveaways, crawfish, music, a 
trolley, paint tips by experts, food and fun for all ages were 
part of the plan. Council member Shirley Isbell and Parks 
Director Monya Keenen worked very, very hard to make this a 
memorable event. 

(continued on page 3)

COMMENTS FROM THE MAYOR
By Charles Jessup  

APRIL 2011

CITY CALENDAR
April 22	 Good Friday/Easter Holiday 		
	 City Hall Closed

April 26	 Regular City Council Meeting 		
	 City Hall 7:30PM

Behr Paint Kick-Off Party!

PICTURED HERE ARE SOME OF
CITY OF MEADOWS PLACE STAFF

AND ALDERMEN POSING IN FRONT OF
THE BEHR TRUCK GETTING READY FOR

THE BEHR PAINT KICK -OFF PARTY!

Left - Right staring with back row...
Dan Denny - Public Works Department
Elaine Herff - City Secretary
Joseph French - Public Works Department 
Shirley Isbell - Alderman II
Geno Sanchez - Parks and Recreation Department

Front Row Left - Right
Kristina Hickle - Parks and Recreation Assistant 
Beverly McMinn - Court Department
Heidi Case - Alderman I
Paty Spade - Utilities Department
Monya Keenen - Parks and Recreation Director



Did You Know...
that the deadline for the Home & Garden Club Scholarship is April 30th? For the past 
17 years Meadows Home and Garden Club has been providing scholarships to deserving 
Meadows Place college students. This year they are offering $1,000 to a student who is, or will 
be, attending a college or university in 2011. The rules and an application can be found on the 
city website.  www.cityofmeadowsplace.org. Good Luck ! 
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Did You Know... the State sent 
inspectors to inspect and validate any & 

all the work the City had done as a result of 
Hurricane Ike? This was part of an assurance 

program to make sure that we did the work we 
said we did and that we got reimbursed or partially 

reimbursed for.  We passed with flying colors!  This 
is because we not only did the work we said we 
would, we kept outstanding records which were easily 
verified. Congratulations Team! 
	 Did You Know... that Meadows Place 
was one of only four cities to participate in a  
Q&A on the upcoming ‘Smart Meter’ Project put 
on by CenterPoint Energy?  Public works Director 
Dan McGraw said it was invaluable. In fact he is 
developing a program to assist the homeowners here 
with the transition and is going to put a CenterPoint 

Smart Meter video on our website. (It might be 
there by now so check it out.)  Talk about moving 
into the future - these meters can do it, especially 
when you get App TV.  The tekkies are going to 
love them -  and people like me will not know, or 
don’t have to know,  the difference. If I don’t want 

to know the pull from my refrigerator and when 
it is pulling the most...I don’t have to. But they are 
amazing.  Keep an eye out for upcoming articles from 
Dan.     
	 Did You Know...  that the PD responded 
to a call to a home that had been placed by a neighbor 
who “thought they heard something”? This lead to 
MPPD pulling up on a burglary in progress. A chase 
ensued but the bad guys were apprehended and given 
a new place to live. With bars.  The point is, if you 
hear or see anything that doesn’t feel  or look right, 
CALL THE POLICE! Their motto is “We would 
rather come to nothing than not to come to something 
we should have”.  
	 Did You Know... Meadows Elementary 
teacher, Stacy Garcia, who grew up right here in 
Meadows Place, is one of the six FBISD Elementary 
Teacher of the Year finalist?  Wow. What an honor.  
There are 45 elementary schools in FBISD so to  even 
be considered is an honor, but to be a finalist is VERY 

impressive. I know her students, Principle Cobos, 
and her parents, Doug & Arlene Schroder are all 
very proud of her. Just one more example of great 
things being done by great people right here in 
Meadows Place.  Congratulations Stacy! 
	 Did You Know... Parks Director 
Monya Keenen helped Remax Elite host a Veterans 
Information Conference here in Meadows Place?. 
The VA used our Community Center so Vets could 
hear from several different Veterans Agencies at one 
sitting. They said it provided a much nicer atmosphere 
and the Veterans that attended were able to get the 
maximum benefit & full attention of the presenters.  
The seminar got rave reviews for the personal 
attention and was so successful they are going 
to do another one in June. If you know a vet, 
give them a heads up. Look for details in the 
June Newsletter or call City Hall for the date. Thanks 
Monya, you make us all Meadows Place Proud! 
	 Did You Know... Randy Vaal was 
running a patent search and out of curiosity, ran one 
for Patent holders from Meadows Place?  To his 
surprise, there were a dozen of them with a myriad 
of patents held.  As he said “We are on the map with 
the Patent Office!”. Just goes to show that Meadows 
Place is a perfect place to live for great students, great 
teachers and great thinkers! Thanks Randy, this is a 
great Did You Know. 
	 Did You Know... the Meadows 
Elementary Spring Carnival is coming up on Friday, 
April 15, 2011 from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm?  Don't miss 
the Rides, Games, Silent & Live Auctions, and all 
the yummy Food you can eat!  Tickets are available 
at Meadows Elementary before the carnival and you 
can buy them at the carnival, as well.  All proceeds 
benefit Meadows Elementary.  Special thanks to all 
our sponsors and everyone who will make this event a 
success.  Hope to see you there!
	 If you have someone YOU are proud of,  or 
something of interest pertaining to Meadows Place, 
drop a Did You Know note at City Hall for or email: 
mayor@cityofmeadowsplace.org.  Thank You!

Did You Know?...
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By Chief Mike A. Baker

What Parents Can Do
About Cyberbullying

(This is the second of a 2 part message on cyberbulling)

Parents can help stop cyberbullying.  You can start 
by talking to kids about the issue and teaching 

them the rules below that will help prevent cyberbullying from 
happening to them or someone they know.

What Kids Need to Know:
•  Never give out personal information online, whether in 
   instant message profiles, chat rooms, blogs, personal  
   websites, or through social media sites.
•  Never tell anyone but your parents your password – not even 
   friends.
•  If someone sends a mean or threatening message, don’t 
   respond.  Save it or print it out and show it to an adult.
•  Never open emails from someone you don’t know or from 
   someone you know is a bully.
•  Don’t put anything online that you wouldn’t want your 
   friends or classmates to see.
•  Don’t send messages when you are angry.  Before clicking 
   “send”, ask yourself how you would feel to receive the same 
   message from someone.
•  Help kids who are bullied online by not joining in – and 
   showing bullying messages to an adult.
•  Always be as polite online as you are in person.

Since most cyberbullying takes place at home, it is important that 
parents know about cyberbullying - and that they get involved in 
preventing it.  Just like parents help their kids avoid inappropriate 
websites, they can protect them from cyberbullying.

What Parents Can Do:
•  Keep your home computer in a busy area of your house.
•  Set up email, social media, and chat accounts with your   
   children.  Make sure you know their screen names and 
   passwords – and that they don’t include any personal 
   information in their profiles.
•  Regularly go over their buddy/friend lists with them.  Ask 
   who each person is and how your children know them.
•  The National Center for Missing and Exploited Children has 
   a list of acronyms you can print and post by your computer – 
   www.missingkids.com.
•  Discuss cyberbullying with your children and ask if they 
   have ever experienced it or seen it happen to someone.
•  Assure your children that you won’t blame them it they are 
   cyberbullied.  Emphasize that you won’t take away their 
   computer privileges – this is the main reason kids don’t tell 
   adults when they are cyberbullied.

For helpful information on this and a variety of topics, visit the 
National Crime Prevention Council website at:

www.ncpc.org

Deputy Norsworthy, of Fort Bend County Sheriff’s 
Office, was killed in the line of duty on January 4, 2011. 

He is survived by his wife and two children.  A benefit at 
George Ranch was held to help with the loss and expenses 
incurred as a result of his death.  It is with great pride the 
Meadows Place Police Department and Fort Bend County 
Sheriff’s Office express our gratitude to the following 
contributors to the Deputy John Norsworthy Benefit:

         • Pro Clips  	         • Denny’s
         • Virtue Tattoo         • Discount Tire

Deputy John Norsworthy Benefit

(continued on page 3)

Thanks to the 10 Meadows Elementary students (Alissa 
Weatherford, Lena Hickox, Kreese Johnson, Natalie Tulloch, 
Michael Brough, John Fallon, Rebecca Spiller, Chris Villarreal, 
Mathew Ogura, and Andrew Wittmann) for drawing names 
for the 10 Free Paint winners and thanks to Chad Shreve 
(baseball), Shelly Brough (swim team) and Kay Ewing (Home 
& Garden Club) for pulling the names of the three families 
who a won free home makeover courtesy of BEHR Paint.  
The  purpose of this ‘Kickoff” was to emphasize the new 
pre-approved exterior paint colors the city selected to make it 
simpler and easier for you to paint your home. It is also part 
of the program to set esthetic standards for the city which 
are now uniformly enforced through our Code Enforcement 
department.  Everyone knows how important it is to have 
high esthetic standards to protect our property values.  Paint 
standards are a big part of that, as are repairs, mowing, tree 
trimming, etc.  High standards and a little elbow grease will 
protect the investment we have made in our homes and help 
ensure Meadows Place will always be…Your Place for Life!

Our Business Neighbors are a very important part of 
the City. This column is dedicated to those businesses.

Our businesses need, 
and deserve, our support

Thank You  

Taking Care of Business

Our official Vision Statement say Meadows Place values :

“ Commerce that embraces and 
builds upon our small town 

character and values”
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HOME STAGING

As homeowners, we are all impacted 
by our neighbor’s whether the impact 

comes from living style, friendliness, 
courtesy, home maintenance, aesthetics 
and home value.  My position as a Code 

Enforcement Officer is to protect your home value.  
What your neighbor is able to sell their home for helps 
to determine what your home is valued at.  It is to our 
benefit if a home sells for a higher dollar amount.  

If you are in the process of selling your home, then it’s 
possible that a realtor has mentioned the act of “Home 
Staging”.  Home Staging is the act of preparing a home 
for sale, and its value is definitely not something to 
overlook.   Statistics indicate that a home that is properly 
staged for sale can reduce the listing time by one third to 
one half, and that staged homes generally sell for 10-15% 
above the dollar amount of a non-staged home.  

When staging a home the goal is to make the home as 
appealing as possible to the highest number of potential 
buyers.  The best way to look at the process (if you are 
the seller) is that your home is a “product”.

1.  Start Fresh:  Making an impression starts at the 
curb.  Make sure that the exterior of the home is 
pristine and to the detail of mailbox, house numbers, 
flower beds and porch light.  Cleaning a house that 
you want to sell seems like a given, but you will need 
to go beyond vacuuming & mopping.  Clean the home 
from top to bottom.  Start with the floors, and work 
your way up the baseboards.  Don’t forget minute 
details; such as, vents, faucets, baseboards, windows & 
mirrors.

2.  De-Clutter:  The down-sizing seems to be the 
hardest for most folks.  Remove any furniture that 
impedes the flow of traffic through the home, or over-
sized, and outdated furniture.  If the sofa has seen 
better days, then a slip cover may be the answer, just 
make sure that it is secured neatly into place.  Remove 
any “collections”, or family photos, or taste-specific 
decor.  Remember that you want potential buyers to be 
able to envision themselves living in your “product”.  
If you don’t know where to begin, then go tour a few 
“Model Homes” and get some ideas.

3.  Enhance:  Paint the walls and trim in neutral color 
tones, and make sure that you take the time to be neat 
with your work.  A poorly painted house is sure to be 
noticed, and the potential buyer will wonder if your 

lackadaisical 
attitude translated into 
poor maintenance on the 
home.
 
4.  Brighten:  Dark and 
gloomy homes will not sell 
nearly as well as bright and 
airy.  Make sure that light is 
allowed to flow into the home, and that light fixtures 
are working properly and focused on the effect of 
making the room look larger.

5.  Pets:  You may be an animal lover, but the potential 
buyer may not.  Clean up pet hair daily, and litter 
boxes too.  Make sure that the pet is crated or removed 
from the property during every showing of your 
“product”.

6.  Spend a little:  Don’t leave replacements and 
upgrades to the new home owner.  The simplest and 
least costly items will have a bigger impact than you 
realize.  Outdated and worn items; such as, light 
fixtures, faucets & caulk, door & cabinet hardware, 
and window treatments should be replaced and those 
details will stand out to potential buyers, 

Don’t rush to get your home on the market, make sure 
that it is ready to show the day you list it.  You are going 
to want to make sure that your home is more attractive 
than the competition. The appeal of a “move in ready” 
home is hard to beat.  The appeal for the seller who 
stages their home will be a home that sells faster and for 
more money.

Code Enforcement

By Kathi Sutton
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A Christ-centered church 
for you and your family in 

Meadows Place!  
 

Sugar Grove  
Church of Christ 

 

11600 W. Airport Blvd. 
Meadows Place, TX 77477 

Sugar Grove Easter Egg Hunt 
Saturday April 16  
10:00 AM - Noon  

♦ GAMES 
♦ PRIZES  
♦ FREE PICTURE 

WITH EASTER 
BUNNY! 

♦ Easter Egg Hunts at  
10:30 & 11:30 AM 

♦ Ages 2-10 

K
irk

w
oo

d 
 W. Airport

Hwy 59

281-530-9651     www.sugargrove.org    email: churchinfo@sugargrove.org    

40-Day-Prayer-Guides
are available in 

preparation for Easter. 
Please stop by ’Grand 
Central’ at the Sugar 

Grove building.

 Easter Schedule: 

8:30 AM….1st Service 
10:00 AM…  
 -Classes for Children & Teens 
 -Coffee Fellowship for Adults 
11:00 AM..2nd Service  

Celebrate the Risen 
Savior this Easter at  
Sugar Grove Church 

April 24, 2011 

NE corner of Airport 
and Kirwkwood 
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• William Sutherland Handyman Repairs. Appliance, 
Electrical, Plumbing, Clean out sewer line from 2”-8” 
pipe. Power washing, interior/exterior, Carpentry 
work, Painting, Concrete, Tiles. Cell 713-384-2817 / 
281-568-0308

• Onyx Landscape. Residential and commercial. 
Total lawn care. Fertilization, flowerbeds and mulch. 
Seasonal flowers, sod, tree trimming, tree removal, 
wood fence installation and repair. Meadows Place 
resident. Free estimates.  Manual 281-865-6636.

• Mary Kay Cosmetics. Pamper yourself with a 
complementary glamour or facial makeover. New 
Spring colors. Consultant for 32 years. Carol Evans 
281-933-8298.

• Registered home daycare enrolling. Meals and 
snacks included. 281-495-7996. Melanie

Classified & Advertising
Anyone wishing to place an ad in the newsletter can 
contact City Hall for information.   All ads are due by 
the last working day of each month.   The appearance 
of paid advertising is not an endorsement by the City.

 By Beverly Martin, Publicity

The Home and Garden Club is still accepting 
applications for the Scholarship Award.  Applications 
can be picked up at the Dulles High School counselor’s 
office or on the Meadows Place website.  For more 
information call Lou Ann at 281.568.2989.  Entry 
deadline is April 30th.

Please join us at our April 5th meeting.  We meet at 
7:00 pm at the Community Center.  Guest speaker, 
Shelly Nicodemus from the Fort Bend Sex Offenders 
Department will present “Sex Offenders Awareness.”  
You do not have to be a member to attend.

Lunch Bunch will dine out on Thursday, April 20th, 
11:00am at the Olive Garden.  For information call Kay 
at 281.933. 0729.

Spring is here and the Garden Club will begin judging 
Yard of the Month from May through August.  Judging 
takes place on the last week-end of the month. 
Guidelines for selection are:

1. Overall landscaping as seen from the street:
    variety / symmetry.

2. Lawns: condition / manicure.

3. Shrubs: condition / quality / suitability.

4. Trees: condition / quality / trim.

5. Annuals and accessories: seasonal / color /
    harmony.  (No artificial plants or flowers.)

Gardening tip: To attract hummingbirds, plant red or 
orange flowers such as Columbines, Salvias, Lilies, 
Azaleas and Gladiolus.  To attract butterflies, plant 
yellow or purple flowers such as Black-eyed Susan’s, 
Marigolds, Golden Alyssum, Verbenas, Petunias, 
Butterfly Bush and Purple Cone Flower.

Home & Garden Club
 By Kristina Hickle, Pool Manager

Summer 2011 is going to be full of fun activities, 
events, and classes for all ages! The pool will be open 
soon, and I want to remind everyone of a few pool 
policies to ensure we all have a fun and safe summer.

•  Appropriate swim wear is required. If you are 
concerned about excessive exposure to the sun, rash 
guards are permitted to be worn over the bathing suit. 

•  Children ages 8 and under MUST be accompanied 
by an adult or guardian. If your child is 8 or younger, 
he or she cannot come to the pool by themselves.

•  Lifeguards are in charge at all times. Failure to 
obey the lifeguards can result in suspension from the 
pool. 

  
Look in the May newsletter for classes

and more information 

Message From the Pool Manager
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Pre-registration is required and most classes have a minimum/maximum enrollment. PLEASE REGISTER EARLY!!!
Call Parks and Recreation for information @ 281-983-2935 or 

email us: monya@cityofmeadowsplace.org or parks3@cityofmeadowsplace.org
Unless otherwise noted, Meadows Place Community Center/Pool will be the location for all activities.

You can download registration form from the website: www.cityofmeadowsplace.orgClasses

	 Please contact Fort Bend Tennis Services at 
281-980-4219 if you are interested in joining Tennis 
Classes. Fort Bend Tennis Services provides a Tennis 
Pro for each class for instruction. All classes are held at 
City of Meadows Place Tennis Courts. You do not have 
to be a resident to enroll in these classes.

Additional classes may be added if there are enough requests.

Friday - 5:30 – 6:55pm
Junior Adv Beg – ages 8 – 14yrs - $60/month (4 weeks)

Saturday - 8:00 – 9:25am
Adult Beg/Adv Beg – age 18 and up - $60/month (4 weeks)

Saturday - 10:00 – 11:25am
Youth Beg/Adv Beg – ages 8 – 14yrs - $60/month (4 weeks)

You can enroll in classes online at fortbendtennis.com

TENNIS LESSONS 

The American Society of Karate is an 
association designed to teach American 
Karate to ages 5–70 in a positive ever-
changing system. Its goal is not necessarily 
to be the largest, but to be the best. This 

class has been on going for 17 years at the 
Community Center and welcomes new students.

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF KARATE
(A.S.K.)

Meadows Spring Karate

Starts:	 Thursday, April 7, 2011

Ends:  	 Thursday, May 26, 2011
	 No class Spring Break
	 $45--10 Week Session
	 $30--Uniform (sorry no checks, CASH ONLY)
	 All Students MUST Register and pay Class 
	 Fee by Third Week

Time: 	 6:30pm - 7:30pm  Junior Class (Ages 5-12)
           	 7:30pm - 8:30pm  Adult Classes (Ages 13 and up)

Where: 	Community Center

Instructors:  Steve Puma, Meadows Place resident (3rd 	
	     Degree Black Belt), Michael Puma (2nd Degree 	
	     Black Belt), and Steve Court (1st Degree Black 	
	     Belt)

New students will be accepted the 1st 3 weeks.  You may try 
the 1st class Free before you sign up.

Children must be 5 years of age.
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PARKS & RECREATION

April 2	 Lifeguard Interviews
	 (Poolside) 10 A.M.

April 21	 Lifeguard CPR Training
	 6-9 P.M. Community Center

April 23	 Lifeguard Training 10 A.M.-5 P.M. 	
	 Community Center/ Pool

April 30	 Lifeguard Training 10 A.M.-5 P.M. 	
	 Community Center/ Pool

May 1	 Countryside Animal Clinic 		
	 Community Center Parking Lot 	
	 10:30 A.M.-1:00 P.M.

Contact Parks Department about Registration!

L a d i e s
Bow l i n g

PARKS AND RECREATION

BULLETIN BOARD Pet
Tags

Attention!!!

Meadows Place Ladies 
Bowling meets every 

Wednesday morning at 
9 a.m. at the Stafford Bowling Lanes.  If you are 
interested, please contact Bell Murray 281-495-3297 or 
Betsy Galona at 281-498-8330.

     Early bird sign up, get a free uniform!
       **(First 5 only) come earn a belt**

             SHARPEN YOUR MIND,
         STRENGTHEN YOUR BODY
                       Spring Schedule
   Class will be held every Monday and Tuesday
Where:  City of Meadows Place Community Center 	               
              11975 Dorrance Lane, next to Meadows 
              Elementary School.
Time:  5:00 - 6:00pm, 6:00 - 7:00pm (2 classes on Monday)
            3:25 - 4:25pm (1 class only on Tuesday)
Starts:  April 4, 2011
Ends:  May 17, 2011
Fee:  14 classes for $70.00
          7 classes for $35.00        
Instructor:  Jenny Pless (City of Meadows Place 
   	  resident, teaching at the community center  
                   since 2006)

Please call Jenny to sign up! 281-788-8564
or jennypless@gmail.com

Taekwondo

Training Dates:
CPR Training:

Thursday, April 21
6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 
Community Center

Pool Training:
Saturday, April 23

and Saturday, April 30
10:00 a.m - 5:00 p.m.

Community Pool
                

                          
www.cityofmeadowsplace.org

for additional information.

Lifeguards Training Dates 

City Of Meadows Place
Animal Wellness Center ~ Countryside Mobile Vet

City of Meadows Place pet tags ($1.00)
Saturday, May 7th, 2011

10:30 AM - 1:00 PM
Community Center Parking Area

11975 Dorrance

We offer all vaccinations, heartworm testing and prevention!

Call for more information 
713.492.8045

www.countrysidemobilevet.com
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From Everyone at
City of

Meadows Place
Your Place For Life!
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Simpson’s
Tree Service

Proudly Serving the Greater
Houston Area for over 19 Years!

• Tree Trimming
• Tree Removal
• Senior Citizen Discount!
• FREE Estimates!

Insured for your protection..
www.SimpsonsTreeService.com

When Quality Counts...
Call 281.980.0095

$50OFF
All services over $500
$25OFF

All services under $500
with coupon only

$7900

House &
Yard Spray

With coupon.

$4900

Initial
Roach Service

With coupon.

$25 OFF
Ant & Flea

Service
With coupon.

$100 OFF
Any Complete

Termite Treatment
With coupon.

Offer Ends Soon – Call Today

MEADOWS PLACE RESIDENT

Locally Owned and Operated...
✔ 20 Years of Experience
✔ Termites & General Pests
✔ Free Inspections
✔ WDI Inspections/Reports
✔ Insured

Direct: 281-610-1053
or 281-564-1163

FREE
Home

Evaluations
& Estimates
Not valid for WDI reports.
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Garage Sale Dates

May 13 & 14

August 12 & 13

November 11&12
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WE CREATE THE UNUSUAL
Family Owned Since Family Owned Since Family Owned Since Family Owned Since Family Owned Since 1972

2511 SUNSET BOULEVARD “IN THE VILLAGE”
(713) 521-2511 • FAX (713) 521-3700

www.TheGalaxieJewelers.com

THE GALAXIE JEWELERS 



PRICED REDUCED 

ANITA MILNE 

12110 MEADOWDALE 

11730 BRIGHTON 

ANITA MILNE 
 BEARD REALTY GROUP PRESENTS  

MEADOWS PLACE HOMES ON THE MARKET 

ANITA MILNE 
281-413-9732 

milneanita@yahoo.com 
 

11814 AMBLEWOOD 

12315 LEVEL RUN 

11703 DORRANCE 

SOLD 

11910 MEADOW TRAIL 

11710 KENZIE CT. 

ANGELA SIMONE 

PRICED REDUCED 

SOLD 

11702 DORRANCE 
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City of Meadows Place
One Troyan Drive • Meadows Place, TX 77477 

(281) 983-2950 • Fax (281) 983-2940

MAYOR................................... Charles Jessup  (281) 568-3461
e-mail:         mayor@cityofmeadowsplace.org 

ALDERMAN................................... Heidi Case  (281) 561-7351
e-mail:   alderman1@cityofmeadowsplace.org 

ALDERMAN................................ Terry Henley  (281) 530-7136
e-mail:   alderman4@cityofmeadowsplace.org  

ALDERMAN................................Shirley Isbell  (281) 498-1984
e-mail:  alderman2@cityofmeadowsplace.org 

ALDERMAN................................ Rick Staigle   (713) 446-4566
e-mail:   alderman5@cityofmeadowsplace.org

ALDERMAN...............................Dave Wilkens  (281) 240-7887
e-mail:   alderman3@cityofmeadowsplace.org

CITY SECRETARY...................................................Elaine Herff

*******************************************************************
EMERGENCY........................................................................................... 9-1-1
CITY HALL ( 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.) Mon-Fri............................(281) 983-2950
POLICE DEPARTMENT / 24 Hours.........................................(281) 983-2900
FT. BEND COUNTY SHERIFF................................................. (281) 342-6116
WATER AND SEWER..............................................................(713) 405-1750
FT. BEND COUNTY COURTHOUSE...................................... (281) 342-3411
ANIMAL CONTROL..................................................................(281) 342-1512
PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT ..........................(281) 983-2935

One Troyan Drive • Meadows Place, TX 77477

Prsrt Std
U.S. Postage

PAID
Stafford, TX
Permit No. 36

*******************************************************************
Community Center Rental

Building Capacity 165
Tables and chairs to accommodate your party.

	 Food / no alcohol............................................... $150.00
	 Food and alcohol............................................... $250.00
	 Non-residents add.............................................. $100.00
	 Community Pool Rental................................... $300.00

(Maximum time allowed is 3.5 hours)

Community Center / Pool Combo
Available for rental May - September

Rent both and receive a discount of $50.00

CALL PARKS AND RECREATION TO 
SCHEDULE YOUR EVENT

281-983-2935
monya@cityofmeadowsplace.org
parks3@cityofmeadowsplace.org

WCA Trash Collection 
Trash pick up is every Tuesday and Friday 

/ Recycling every Friday
Please have trash at curb side by 
7:00am each pick up day. Any 

questions concerning trash pick up 
or recycling call  

WCA direct at 281-368-8397.

Storm Water Hotline
Report dumping in storm water drains.

Only RAIN WATER is allowed
281-983-2932 or report online, see website.

For updates on Public Works News visit the website.

	 publicworks@cityofmeadowsplace.org

Street Light Repair
When calling or emailing about a street 

light outage, you will need to get the pole 
number, and if you add your email 
address Center Point can keep you 

apprised of the status 
of the repair request.

713-207-2222
www.centerpointenergy.com


